
Carver School Science Fair 

 
All Carver students will participate in a classroom science fair as part of our 

study of the scientific method and general science inquiry skills. Your 
student's science teacher will provide specific project directions and a grading 

rubric. 
 

2019-2020 Science Fair Dates 

 

All classroom Science Fairs will be held by Friday, November 22nd. 
Please refer to information from your student's science teacher for 
the specific date. 

The top-scoring projects from each science class will advance to the 
school-wide science fair on Friday, December 6th. Visitors will be 
welcome to view projects on this date. A specific schedule will be 
sent home at a later time. 

The three top-scoring projects from each grade level will be 
awarded. There will also be a variety of special awards, such as Best 
in Show, Most Creative, Mathematician Award, and Engineering 
Award. 

The three top-scoring sixth-grade projects will advance to the 
Wiregrass Regional Science Fair hosted by the Alabama College of 
Osteopathic Medicine (ACOM) on January 23, 2020. The two top-
scoring fifth-grade projects (one from each pod) and the highest 
scoring fourth-grade project will also advance to this fair. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing amazing projects from our 
Carver Scientists! Please contact your student's science teacher 

if you have any questions! 


